(CGPB

PUBLIC NOTICE

GEORGIA PUBLIC TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION

APRIL 15, 2015 MEETING
HAS BEEN CANCELED

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD
WEDNESDAY, JULY 15, 2015 AT 10: 00AM

GEORGIA PUBLIC BROADCASTING
BOARD RooM
260 14™ STREET, NW,
ATLANTA, GEORGIA

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:
TIFFANY BROWN RIDEAUX
SECRETARY TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

(404) 685-2389




